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Executive Summary 
 
I. This is the first Annual Report of the SVPP, which was formed in response to 

the changes set out in Working Together 2018; to replace LSCBs with multi-

agency arrangements to safeguard children.  The SVPP takes a ‘think family, 

think community’ approach and as such also brings together work which sits 

across the  WSAB and CSP.  This Annual Report sets out  the work of the 

Partnership  that has taken place during 2019-2020, including Rapid Reviews, 

workforce development and priorities for 2020-21. 

 

 

Proposal(s) 
 
It is recommended that the Board:  

i) Notes this report  
ii) Considers the current relationship between SVPP and H&WB Board 

 

 

Reason for Proposal 
 
To ensure there is sufficient  and appropriate join up between SVPP and 
Health and Well-being Board 
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